SBDM Minutes

January 26, 2012

Present: Amy Allen, Lori Collard, Louis Mattingly, Stace McElfresh, Ryan Dixon. Also attending, Barb
Foushee, secretary.

Guest: Megan Reynolds,
Absent: Nicole Hines, Esperanza Young
The meeting was called to order at 4:05 pm.

The minutes from December 14™ meeting were read. A motion was made by Ryan Dixon to approve the
minutes. The motion was seconded by Lori Collard. By consensus, the minutes were approved.

Program Review:

Mr. McElfresh updated the committee that Program Reviews will be a part of Ekron’s accountability
beginning in 2012-2013 school year. Teachers are currently completing the Program Review Process.
Mr. McElfresh will have the Program Review added to the school web page.

SBDM Council/Principal Agreement

SBDM members reviewed the SBDM Council/Principal Agreement for KERAlot | FRC. A motion was
made by Louis Mattingly to approve the SBDM/Principal Agreement. The motion was seconded by Amy
Allen. By consensus, the SBDM/Principal Agreement was approved.

New Business:
Mr. Mattingly expressed that he would like to see the SBDM minutes on Ekron’s web page and have
links to the accountable index on there as well.

Snack Shack opened for business on Monday. Mr. McElfresh indicated it is going well. Currently,
students are allowed to purchase only 1 item. Mr. McElfresh will open a principal lunch account and will
use this as rewards for good behavior during lunch time.

A motion was made by Amy Allen to adjourn the meeting. The motion was seconded by Ryan Dixon. By
consensus, the meeting was adjourned at 4:22 pm.



